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July 2-5 Horse Trials Update 

May 18, 2020: Paso Robles, CA: 

We are cautiously optimistic about running our July 2-5 Horse Trials. A final decision on whether we will 
run the show will be made on June 5, 2020 based on local and state health requirements. We encourage 
people to enter early so we know what the demand is for the show and can plan accordingly with the 
current challenges involved. Entries will open on May 19 the opening day. No payments will be 
processed until after a decision on June 5th! If you wish to pay with a credit card, you will need to log 
back in on June 6th and enter your payment. All checks will not be cashed until after June 6th. If you 
would like to use a credit from April please enter via xEntry and email Christina@grayareaevents.com 
that you would like to use your credit.  

 

We are currently working on facility policies and procedures to help decrease the risk of COVID-19 
exposure based on the USEF Toolkit for all individuals involved, which we hope to release by June. For 
more detailed information regarding USEF requirements visit https://www.usef.org/media/coronavirus-
resources.  

 

Part of the new requirement is to while entering make sure to use the revised entry form and sign the 
waiver, found at www.twinrivershorsepark.com. If entering using USEA’s xEntry system you should be 
able to electronically sign the necessary forms.  

 

We are actively trying to do what is best for the health and safety of our competitors, staff, officials, 
sponsor, vendors, and volunteers. We appreciate your patience and you working with us in this current 
new environment and look forward to seeing you in July or another future event at Twin Rivers. 

 

The Baxter Family & Staff 


